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SKINS VOLUME 6 EPISODE 6 - NICK & CARLY

Interior Nick's bedroom.

Nick is asleep in bed. He wakes up to find Carly next to
him, staring at him. He gasps. 

CARLY
Morning, sleepyhead. 

NICK
Morning. What are you doing? 

CARLY
Watching you sleep. I like it. 

NICK
Okay. How long have you been up? 

CARLY
Oh, I haven't slept. I've been
awake all night. 

She lays back flat on the bed next to him. 

CARLY (CONT'D)
Just thinking, thinking,
thinking... About you, me, life.
What's all about, eh?

NICK
Right. Shit. Um, well--

CARLY
I can't believe this is your house.
This is your room. It's so real...
So normal. 

NICK
Is it?

Carly nods. 

NICK
Where do you...

CARLY
Oh, you know, boarding school. The
farm. Boarding school. The farm.
Blah, blah, fucking blah.

NICK
Boarding school? Heavy. 

CARLY
Yep. Kind of got suspended. Kind of
in the shit. Sort of haven't told
anyone yet. Sort of run away. Hey,
maybe I could just stay here. I'm
joking. 
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NICK
Yeah, funny. Um, what were you...

CARLY
Suspended for? God. Now that's a
story. Whoa. 

NICK
I need the--

CARLY
Of course he'll never understand,
not really. Not with Delia around,
fucking Delia and her fucking
plastic tits and her fucking stupid
little whore dog. Sorry. It's just
all a bit... Raw, you know? 

NICK
Who's Delia?

Carly rolls back over to look at Nick. 

CARLY
Spend the day with me. Please. 

NICK
I'd love to, but--

CARLY
Oh, come on, Nick. We can have so
much fun. We can do drugs. Do acid
in the zoo. Fuck on the downs. Come
on. We can do anything. Anything
you like. One day. Please. 

NICK
Well, I--

The doorbell rings, cutting him off. 

NICK
I'd better...

He gets out of bed to go get the door. 
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